
From: Pamela Jensen
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Monday, November 07, 2016 10:16:07 PM

Dear Board

We are fed up with the Delta Smelt issue. Send the water down stream to the farm lands. The water board has been
irresponsible in this matter. I also noticed that you are holding hearings over the holiday season to ensure no one
showed up to complain. This seems to be a tactic used when you want to keep public input to minimum. 

Sent from my iPhone
Pamela Jensen

Public Comment
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